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CS/sm                                       17thJanuary 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
We are writing to inform you that as part of Holocaust Memorial Week, Year 5 have 
been invited to watch an animated film of the Anne Frank story (U) at The Plaza 
Cinema on Thursday 23rd January.  
 
The children will leave school promptly at 9am and walk to the cinema.  Please make 
sure your child is in school by 8.55am. After the film, the children will walk back to 
school. They will return before lunchtime.  
 
They do not need to bring any money or snacks.  
 
If your child has an inhaler, please make sure they have it with them.  
 
Your sincerely,  
 
 
Claire Sharrock 
Assistant Headteacher 
Great Crosby Catholic Primary School 
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